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Council Meeting 
 

The Town Council of the Town of Ware Shoals held a Council Meeting on November 15, 2022 at 6:30 pm. Those 
present were: Mayor Scott Horne, Councilman Powell, Councilman Boles, Councilman Leagans, Councilwoman 
Walters, Councilwoman Jackson, and Councilman Ross.  

Also, present was Randee Beasley, Town Clerk/Treasurer. Councilman Leagans began the meeting with prayer. 

Public Comments: Mayor Horne asked for Public Comments after reading the “Reading of Public Comments 
Statement” 

Public Comments  

Josh Skinner with Greenwood County Penny Sales tax informed council that we are on schedule to start receiving 
funding for Katherine Hall project as early as April 2024. Skinner also offered his assistance with posting a RFQ for 
a Preservation Consultant who could help with finding grant funding as well as managing the project.  

Agenda items #6 and #8 were removed from the agenda as they were no longer needed.  

Minutes of the Meeting 

Approval of Minutes 

The minutes had not been distrusted to council prior to meeting for review therefore these minutes will be added to 
the next council meeting for approval.  

Committee Reports 

Police Committee – Councilwoman Walter Chairman 

Dawn Seeley spoke briefly to address council about her mission for the stray dog/cat problem.  

See attachment # 1 

Properties/Public Works Committee – Councilman Boles, Chairman 

See attachment # 2 

Fire Committee – Mayor Horne, Chairman  

Did not meet this month  

Youth/Communities Committee – Councilman Bryan Ross, Chairman 

See attachment # 3 

History/Tourism Committee – Councilman Michael Powell, Chairman 

Motion: Councilman Powell made the motion to post the RFQ for a preservation Consultant that Mr. Skinner 
previously mentioned. Councilman Leagans seconded the vote. Motion passed unanimously.  

See attachment # 4 

Administrative Committee – Councilwoman Jackson, Chairman 
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See attachment # 5 

Water/Sewer Committee – Councilman Leagans, Chairman 

Motion: Committee made the motion to allow Water Department to maintain the future splash pad at Pitts Park. 
Motion passed unanimously.  

See attachment # 6 

Adjournment –  

Action: Councilwoman Walters made the motion to adjourn, seconded by Councilman Ross, motion passed 
unanimously.  

 

Respectfully Submitted: 

 

 

Randee Beasley, Town Clerk/Treasurer Approved: ___________ 

 

Attachments  

1. Police Committee 
2. Public Works/ Properties Committee 
3. Youth/Communities  
4. History/Tourism 
5. Administrative Committee 
6. Water/Sewer/WWT Committee 

 


